
Raymond School Board Minutes 
Old Bye Road School Bus Stop Viewing 

December 8, 2012 
 

Approved February 20, 2013 
 

Members Present: John Stewart, Kelly Lehman, Moe Titcomb, John Harmon and 
Tina Thomas.  Ellen Small, Acting Superintendent and Pat Webb, 
parent. 

 
Meeting called to order at 2:16 p.m. 
 
Pat Webb reviewed her request with the group, stating that 15-18 kids are dropped at the 
Old Bye Road and Lane Road intersection.  Mrs. Webb pointed out what she felt to be a 
blinding hill on Old Bye Road. 
 
Mrs. Webb proposed an afternoon stop at the corner of John Street and Oak Street. 
 
Mrs. Thomas proposed an afternoon stop at the corner of the 2nd Nancy Lane and Old 
Bye Road, with a turn-around coming up Darlene Drive, back to Old Bye Road. 
 
The group drove the route to view all possible stops. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by John Harmon, seconded by Moe Titcomb. Motion 
unanimous.  Meeting adjourned at 2:33 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by  
Tina M. Thomas, Raymond School Board Secretary 


